

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

February 2, 2022

The Honorable Clint Folsom Mayor of Superior Superior, Colorado

Dear Mayor Folsom,

The devastation of the Marshall Fire was heartbreaking. We were inspired by the courage of the families we met during our visit and were moved by the way Coloradans have stepped up for one another.

As you continue to help folks in Superior recover and rebuild, know that the Federal Government will be right there with you as long as it takes. We will get through this together. Keep the faith.

Sincerely,